Vince Jackson
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From: Spence Monroe <spence@spencemonroe.com>
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 11:41 AM
To: Vince Jackson
Subject: Re: Planning Commission

Please accept this email as my formal resignation to the Planning Commission. | have enjoyed my time serving.

Spence Monroe
251-510-8001

On Jan 14, 2019, at 9:54 AM, Vince Jackson <VJACKSON@baldwincountyal.gov> wrote:

Hi Spence,

1 hope all is well and that you and your family are having a Happy New year!

When you have a chance, could you send an email formally resigning your position with the Planning
Commission? | have someone whom | would like to nominate, but | need for the seat to be vacant in
order to move forward.

if you should have any gquestions, please let me know.

Thanks,

Vince



